
Trustees	of	Public	Funds	
August	17,	2017	
Meeting	Minutes	

	
	
The	meeting	was	called	to	order	at	12	Noon	
	
In	attendance:	Carolyn	Whittaker,	Tanner	Romano,	and	Sharron	Kenney	
	
The	trustees	discussed	the	additional	request	from	the	Brandon	Area	Rescue	Squad	
for	further	funding	of	the	three	cardiac	monitor/defibrillators	that	they	purchased	
in	June.	The	trustees	donated	$10,000	the	end	of	June	toward	this	purchase.	Our	
new	fiscal	year	started	in	July,	so	the	trustees	agreed	to	provide	an	additional	$5,000	
toward	this	purchase	for	FY	2017/2018.	
	
Meeting	adjourned	at	12:15	
	
Respectfully	Submitted	
	
Sharron	Kenney	
Trustees	of	Public	Funds	


